
Transparency is important, all positions should be required to be reported. Long, short, swaps, 

derivatives, everything. You are required to report long positions so why are you not required to report 

short positions? Reporting should also be audited by a third party to prevent malicious self reporting as 

well as accidental mistakes. 


